
 

 

10/25/24 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Pullman Building Supply to Close Doors on November 2nd 

 

[Pullman, 10.25.24] — Pullman Building Supply will be closing its doors on Saturday, November 2nd. 
This decision represents a deeply impactful and emotional transition, marking the conclusion of an era 
in our community. We recognize that this change affects our employees, customers, and the broader 
community we have proudly served. 
 
We extend our heartfelt appreciation to our dedicated team members for their unwavering commitment 
and professionalism during this time. Their resilience and adaptability have been a source of inspiration 
as we navigate this transition together. 
 
To our valued customers and the community, please know that our Moscow location, Moscow Building 
Supply, will remain fully operational and continue to serve the Moscow, Pullman, and surrounding 
communities. We are committed to meeting your needs and look forward to supporting your projects 
with the same dedication and quality service you have come to expect. 
 
We are grateful for the trust and support of our customers, partners, and community members who 
have been part of this journey. We look forward to serving you until our final day and to maintaining our 
commitment to excellence throughout this transition. 

Sincerely, 

Moscow & Pullman Building Supply 

 


